
 

 

 

Circular no: SMSSS/ 08 /April 2024                        Dated: April 24, 2024 

 

“A road to success and greatness is always paved with consistent hard work and 

determination.” 

Dear Parents 

Warm Greetings! 

It gives us immense pleasure to inform that the school is hosting its Annual Inter 

School Fest, “Saturnalia 2024: Conserve to Preserve,” on Friday, April 26, 2024. This 

event promises to be a spectacular celebration of talent, creativity, and the spirit of 

conservation, with more than 30 schools participating alongside us.  

Please note the following: 

 The school will remain closed for non-participating students on Friday, April 
26, 2024. 

 Participants and student volunteers are required to report to school as per 
the usual timings on the day of the event. 

 Furthermore, non-participating students will have the opportunity to witness 

special performances by our participants, showcasing the talents they 

displayed during the event. 

 
We look forward to your kind cooperation. 
 
Thanks & Regards  
Simmi Bhatia 
Principal 
 


